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FREDERICK DOUGLASS CENTER. 

Sunday afternoon, July 19, at 4 p. 
m., Mrs. W. B. Thorp, vice president 
of the Story Telling League, will speak 
on “Russian Immigration.” Piano and 
vocal music. The first of the summer 

students’ meetings for those attending 

the various schools of the city was 
held last Friday evening with an over- 
flowing attendance. The address by 
Dr. G. C. Hall was practical and much 
enjoyed. Mrs. C. P. Woolley, Dr. J. T. 
Jenifer, Dr. Park and others followed. 
The next social is Friday evening, July 
24, at 8 p. m. when Mr Maurice 
Kuhns will give & dramatic reading. 
Those acquainted with his ability and 
art will know what is In store for 
them. Saturday the children’s classes 
Were given a picnic at Jackson Park. 
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